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Annual Audit 

ALSD underwent our 2nd annual State survey 

this January for the State to review the 

program and ensure continuation of our 

contracts.  We are excited to announce that 

the survey results were very good.  We strive 

to be the best quality care provider and we 

appreciate your support in this endeavor. 

 

Giving Tree Angels 

For the third consecutive Christmas, the Curves 

gym of Magnolia organized a “Giving Tree” 

program for the residential clients of A Little 

Something Different.  They went above and 

beyond in their generosity to give things that the 

clients both wanted and needed.  As the 

bedspreads, clothes, train sets, radios and games 

were opened, we had the privilege of witnessing 

the joy and smiles that lit up the faces of many 

thankful individuals.  We cannot express enough 

gratitude to these kind-hearted individuals who 

continuously create a very Merry Christmas for 

those at ALSD.   

 

ALSD 

Birthdays We Celebrated This Quarter 

Tamer 10/19 

Maria 10/31 

Stephen W. 11/3  

James 11/16 

Tanya B. 11/20 

Huan 12/13 

Adam 12/31 
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San Jacinto Monument  

At the request of the clients, our Day Hab recently 

took a trip to the San Jacinto Museum and 

Monument.  They had a wonderful time exploring 

the exhibit, watching a documentary and touring 

the monument.   

 

Giving Thanks 

The ALSD Day Hab enjoyed a delicious 

Thanksgiving lunch together of turkey 

sandwiches to celebrate how thankful we 

are for the many blessings in our lives.  

We had lots of food, crafts and dancing! 

 

  Our Curves Angels also graciously 

donated Thanksgiving dinner to all of 

residential homes.  They ensured that 

every one of the seven houses had a full 

traditional meal to share with their 

roommates and staff. 

 Contact Us 

As always, we would love for you to contact us 

with any questions, compliments or concerns 

that you may have regarding the care of your 

loved one.  Feel free to contact Paul Chollett 

(CEO) at any time at 

713-589-5649. 

 


